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A KINDERGARTEN FOR 285 CHILDREN OPENED IN THE STAVROPOL
TERRITORY AFTER LUKOIL-SPONSORED RECONSTRUCTION

​A festive ceremony dedicated to the opening of a day-care center after extensive
refurbishment was held today in Budennovsk. The Olimpiyskiy is one of the oldest
kindergartens in the region, with spacious facilities designed to accommodate 285
children. The ceremony was attended by Vladmir Nekrasov, First Vice President of
LUKOIL, and Vladimir Vladimirov, Governor of the Stavropol Territory.

The reconstruction of the kindergarten was sponsored by LUKOIL via its charity
program. In addition to the refurbishment of the four two-story buildings with
gallery passages and the installation of new equipment in the kindergarten, the
project's scope includes replacement of utility networks and landscaping of the
adjacent territories.

Vladimir Nekrasov and Vladimir Vladimirov also visited the Lukomorye sports and
recreation complex constructed under the Social Partnership Agreement between
LUKOIL and the Government of the Stavropol Territory. Construction will be
completed in late December, 2016.
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